From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:37:00 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:06 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Sabrina Vocaturo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a single parent homeowner in Toronto.

I am a "middle class" employee of the government.

Rates are high enough as is please leave them alone.

As far as [ know, Enbridge is my only option for gas service so I don't have a choice as a consumer.
I already keep the thermostat at 18°C to keep my costs as low as I can.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --



From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:36:44 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:20 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0094

-- Name --
Sabrina Vocaturo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a homeowner in Toronto

No! Enough raising consumer costs and NO to exposing us to more corporate interests. Public utilities should be
owned by the public and be looking out for the public. That includes keeping consumer costs as low as possible.

You should not even be entertaining these requests.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





